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MRS. ABE ROTHSCHILD DIES SUDDENLY TODAY--PROMINENT WOMAN PASSES AWAY AT HER SEA 
ISLAND BEACH HOME

Mrs. Abe Rothschild died suddenly at her home on Sea Island Beach shortly after 
noon today.  The announcement of the death of this well known and estimable 
Brunswick woman came as a profound shock to her friends and the people of the city 
generally.

It was know that Mrs. Rothschild had been confined to her home for two weeks 
suffering with what was said to be a general toxin condition, but it was not 
apprehended that her illness was of a critical nature and the news of her death was 
most astounding.  In fact it was reported early today that Mrs. Rothschild's 
condition was improved, and with this information given to him Mr. Rothschild had 
left the city on an important business trip to Jacksonville, expecting to return 
early tonight.  Efforts were made to intercept him but they did not succeed.

Mrs. Rothschild who was formerly Miss Carrie Reiman, of Greenwood, Miss., was 
married to Mr. Rothschild some thirty-five years ago; they came immediately to 
Brunswick to reside and have lived here since that time.  She was a woman of many 
social graces, charitable, broad-minded, a consistent worker in the sisterhood of 
Beth Tefliloh[?} and had a leading place in the social and civic circles of the 
community.

Up to the time of her illness some two weeks ago, Mrs. Rothschild had enjoyed her 
usually good health.  She and Mr. Rothschild had only recently moved into their new 
home at Sea Island Beach, in which she evinced a lively interest and entertained 
many of her friends.  Only a few weeks ago on the occasion of the meeting of the 
council of the Southeastern Woman's Club at the Cloister, Mrs. Rothschild occupied 
a leading place in the entertainment of many of the visitors.  The truth of the 
matter is Mrs. Rothschild was never happier than when entertaining her friends and 
they were legend and devoted to her for those charms that endeared her to all with 
whom she came in contact.  She was fond of young people, loved to have them about 
her and they in turn always esteemed it a privilege to be entertained in her home.

Besides her husband, the deceased is survived by her mother, Mrs. Rachel Reiman, 
who, because of advanced years, being 82, is herself confined to her home in 
Greenwood.  There are two sisters, Misses Flora and Esther Reiman, also of 
Greenwood, and a nephew, Herman Borchardt, of this city, and a niece, Mrs. Carol 
Bertanger, of Dayton, Ohio.

Funeral arrangements had not been completed this afternoon, awaiting the arrival of 
Mr. Rothschild, who will reach the city later this afternoon.  The members of the 
family have the sincere sympathy of a wide circle of friends.
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